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A monthly publication of Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church 

 

Church Office Hours 
Mon. 8 am-4:30 pm 
Tues. 8 am-4:30 pm 
Wed. 8 am-4:30 pm 
Thurs. 8 am-4:30 pm 
Fri. 8am-2pm 

Come Join US!  
JUNE 20 -24 
6:00 -8:30pm  

Volunteers NEEDED!  

VBS 
Family Night 
Friday 
June 24th 
At 6pm 
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Sunday Sermons are on 
FACEBOOK LIVE at 
8:30 & 11:00am. If you 
donôt have a facebook 
account, archived 
sermons are available  
on our webpage at 
prbc.church. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Allison Dorman-Baptism 
 

JOASH JUNE 

We will be collecting our annual 
Joash offering during the month 
of June. This offering is over and 
above our general tithes and 
offerings. This year, like last 
year, will be a 50/50 offering 
with 50% going toward the 
building fund to pay off the 
building and 50% going toward 
the general budget shortfall. 
Please prayerfully consider 
giving to this important offering. 
As Adrian Rogers said on 
numerous occasions, "you can't 
outgive God." Let's give and 
watch God use it and do an 
eternal work. 

For two years, I have been praying for God to send revival; not revival 
meetings but true genuine revival. Dr. Mac Brunson in a recent sermon made 
the statement that no one alive today has seen true, genuine, honest revival.  
There have been two great revivals throughout modern church history but 
wouldnôt it be amazing to see one more. I believe God desires to send revival 
but do we really want it. Will we do what it takes to have revival? It is obvious 
our nation, state, community and even our church needs it. We need God. The 
average weekly giving amount per churchgoer is $17 per week which amounts 
to $73.67 or roughly $884 per year. Approximately only 5% of church goers 
actually tithe, actually give 10% of their income. Could you imagine what God 
would do with and through a church where the masses of people tithe? Giving 
is a heart and faith issue not a dollar and cents issue. God tells us to test Him in 
this area, to try Him and see if He will not pour out his blessings on the 
generous and faithful tither. Giving is part of our worship because we do not 
give to a church, we give to GOD.  May God do a work in us when it comes to 
giving.  
 
The average churchgoer attends church 1.6 times per month whereas 15 years 
ago that number was almost 3 times per week. Many Christians are forsaking 
the assembling together and replacing it for the non-eternal, for things that will 
not last in the end. Parent, I beg you to get your entire family into church 
weekly because there is a 100% chance you and your children will stand 
before God one day and I want your entire family ready for that day. I promise 
you, your children will have a far better chance of making a God connection at 
church. As WA Criswell preached a famous sermon entitled "The Old Time 
Religion" I do long in a sense we get back some things that American 
Christianity has lost, but in reality for many what they have lost is their first 
love. They do  not love Jesus like they once did. 
 
As I pray for revival, I am so thankful for how God is at work. Over the last 6 
weeks we have welcomed 29 new members into our church with many of them 
coming via Believers Baptism. The satellite church plant continues to progress 
and I am happy to tell you that the work has now been fully funded for the first 
two years. Many of you may not be aware but that work will require NO 
funding from PRBC. Valley Road Baptist sold their old parsonage and all the 
proceeds from the sale of the home along with money already with VRBC and 
monies given by the Florida Baptist Convention will FULLY fund the work 
for the first two years if not longer. Also, there may still be some confusion as 
to whether the satellite work will be a separate church, the answer is NO. We 
are ONE church, TWO locations. God is at work at PRBC and let's celebrate 
How he is working. 
 
As always I covet your prayers and am grateful to serve as your pastor. 
 
Grace and Peace, 
 
Pastor Geoff 
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2020-2021 Budget      $833,599.00 
Weekly budget need     $16,030.75 
Given YTD                  $267,438.15 
 
Total Receipts: 
Budget                         $52,159.35 
Designated                  $15,372.87 
 

Sunday School: 
Enrollment                          323 
 

Building Fund: 
Current Balance            $32,525.53 

Stewardship through 
May 24th (4 out of 5 weeks) 
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STATS FOR  

MONTHLY 
CONTACT 

 

Bonnie Ellis 
850-537-9191 

JUNE 5th   OPEN 
 
JUNE 12th  Cliff Troyer 
 
JUNE 19th  David Stanley 
 
JUNE 26th  Daniel & Lana Spears 

SANCTUARY FLOWERS 
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IMPACT Student Ministry 

Mac & Cheese 
Ramen Noodles 
Canned Ravioli 
Canned Soups 
Canned Beans 
Canned Veggies 
 

Metal Donation Bin located outside  
Fellowship Hall 

KIDS JUNCTION 
 

VBS June 20-24 
Come join us! 
3yr old-5th grades 

 

VBS Family Night 
Friday, June 24@6pm 

 

Kids Choir  
Sun. Nights@6pm 

Granola Bars 
Tuna Packets 
Fruit cups 
Breakfast Bars 
Instant Grits 
Instant Oatmeal 
Muffin Mix 

Donôt forget 
your 

Mountain Fellowship Camp 

 
KIDôS CAMP 
SPONSORS 
NEEDED! 

 
We are asking for 
donations 

 to help keep the cost as 
low as possible for the 

families.  
Envelopes are available in 
back of chairs in sanctuary 

&  
in Welcome Center.   

registered@ 
 

REGISTERED@ 
www.theknot.com/jordanand 
mackenziegatewood/registry 

Bridal Shower 
 

Mackenzie Lawson 

On Saturday, June 18th 
At 10am 

In Fellowship Hall 

 

  

PRAY for our students 

On Mission 
In 

UGANDA 

MONTHLY 
CONTACTS 
NEEDED!! 

 
Please call the 
church office to 
find out how 
you can serve in 
this ministry. 


